
Hanover Food Pantry

Stocking up for Summer 🌞

Dear Center Families,

Thanks to the efforts of Henry Lyons and some of his third grade classmates, we will be

holding a food drive, collecting different foods each week to bring to the Hanover Food

Pantry to help them stock up for summer. We will begin on Monday, May 1st and have

listed the items we are requesting each week through the end of school. Each time a

student brings in a food item to drop off in the lobby we will have them put their name on

a sun. We hope to fill our windows with sunshine and our food pantry with donations. We

appreciate your support in helping Center School make a difference for our community.

We will accept any brand of these items~please check expiration dates!
May 1-5 Granola bars, Oatmeal

May 8-12 Canned fruit/fruit cups, chips

May 15-19 Cereal, rice/pasta

May 22-26 Juice boxes, crackers

May 30-June 2 Cookies

June 5-9 Peanut butter, jelly, tuna


